
 

  

    
 
 
 

 
 

                  
             

           
 

                
   

 
 

 
 

  

April 10, 2024 

Greetings, 

Please be advised, due to a technical issue, MOCS is unable to provide a transcript of the April 
8th , 2024, Franchise and Concession Review Committee (“FCRC”) Public Hearing. Of the items 
listed on the agenda, none received comment from the public. 

For additional information regarding any of the items heard at the hearing, please reach out to 
FCRC@mocs.nyc.gov. 

Regards, 

FCRC Team 
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